
 
 
 
Good Morning, Colleagues. 
 
Significant progress has been in in our efforts to effectively consolidate Middle Georgia College 
and Macon State College.  
 
Thank you for your hard work and support these past six months.  
 
As we prepare the Compliance Report, in preparation for the November SACS visit, it is critical to 
have faculty governance up and running, to do and to approve the work of the College, as 
prescribed by Board of Regents policy.  
 
The Faculty Governance Work Team, Co-chaired by  Nancy Bunker and Tom Caldwell and 
including Pat Borck, Adon Clark, Rhonda Crombie, Jim Decker, David Fuller, Stan Ketchel and 


